
KMUTT DONATED AN OLD CALENDAR TO MAKE A BRAILLE
BOOK FOR BLIND

On
10 January 2020, Green Heart student take an old calendar to the Department of

national, park wildlife and plant conservation to make a braille book for the
blind. In this event, KMUTT staff and students attend the activity by giving an

old calendar to support this project.










